
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
November 2, 2005 
 
 

Gregory J. Krawczyk 
4054 North 71st Street 

Milwaukee, WI 53216 
 
RE: Gregory J. Krawczyk 

C.I. File No:  05-S-289 
 
Dear Mr. Krawczyk: 
 
We have received your claim in the amount of $215.51, relating to damage sustained to your property by 
a City tree in the 4000 block of North 71

st
 Street on September 13, 2005.  

 
Our investigation reveals that this loss occurred solely as a result of high winds and was not caused by 
any conduct of the City of Milwaukee.  Therefore, we are denying your claim. 
 
If you wish to appeal this decision, you may do so by sending a letter within 21 days of the date of this 
letter to the Milwaukee City Clerk, 200 East Wells Street, Room 205, Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53202, 
requesting a hearing.  
 
Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
GRANT F. LANGLEY 
City Attorney 
 
 
 
STEVEN M. CARINI 
Investigator Adjuster 
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